
 
 
ACCC AMENDS TIMEFRAME FOR DECISION ON AMP'S PROPOSED 
ACQUISITION OF AXA ASIA PACIFIC 
 
The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission has today deferred its 
decision on AMP Limited's proposed acquisition of AXA Asia Pacific Holdings. 
 
The ACCC is continuing to receive relevant information and will make a decision as 
soon as all relevant information has been considered.   
 
It is anticipated the ACCC will make a decision no later than 22 April 2010. 
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